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Dear parent or carer 

 

Pupil premium for 5-7-year-old pupils at Broomhill Infant School  
 
The government gives extra money to schools and colleges to help improve the achievement of 
some groups of pupils. This funding is called pupil premium. It also offers additional funding to 
schools and colleges for the children of parents who are serving in the armed forces, so these 
children can be provided with additional pastoral care.  
 
Please refer to the Pupil Premium Strategy on the school website, which explains in detail, how 
much money the school receives and where it is spent. 
 
Pupils attract the pupil premium to their school if you receive any of the flowing benefits:  
 

• Universal Credit (provided you have an annual net earned income of no more than £7,400, 

as assessed by earnings from up to three of your most recent assessment periods)  

• Income Support 

• income based Jobseeker’s Allowance 

• income related Employment Support Allowance 

• support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• the guaranteed element of State Pension Credit 

• Child Tax Credit as long as you have a yearly household income of less than £16,190 (as 

assessed by HM Revenue and Customs) and do not get Working Tax Credit 

• Working Tax Credit run-on (paid for 4 weeks after you stop qualifying for Working Tax 

Credit) 

 
If you think your child may be entitled to pupil premium please use the Sheffield City Council 
website to apply for free school meals which is linked to Pupil Premium. 

 
https://forms.sheffield.gov.uk/form/auto/apply_school_meals 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Jane Barnes 
Headteacher 
 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Jane Barnes 
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